
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
 

Community Statement – March 25, 2020 
 
 
On March 17, 2020, the City provided the following statement on 
our response to COVID-19:  
 
As of today, the City of Falcon Heights will follow guidance from 
state and federal health officials.  Falcon Heights has closed all 
facilities to public access from March 18 to March 30 to limit the 
potential community transmission of COVID-19.  City employees will 
be available by telephone and email during the facility closure.  Rest 
assured that public safety (police and fire) will continue to operate 
and available.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out 
to me by email at sack.thongvanh@falconheights.org.  
 
March 25, 2020 update: 
 
In line with Governor Walz’s Emergency Executive Order 20-20 
“Directing Minnesotans to Stay at Home” and in a continued effort to 
limit the potential community transmission of COVID-19, Falcon 
Heights has closed all facilities to public access until April 13, 2020. 
City employees are still available by telephone and email. If you have 
any questions, please feel free to reach out to me by email at 
sack.thongvanh@falconheights.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator 
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